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August 30, 1995

Mr. K. Kaup

Site Vice President
Commonwealth Edison Company
Braidwood Nuclear Power Station
R.R. #1, Box 84

Braceviile, IL 60407

Dear Mr. Kaup:

This letter confirms the discussion between Eugene Cobey of this office and
John Lewand of your staff to have a1 Pre-Decisional Enforcement Conference at
9:00 a.m. on September 21, 1995, at the Region I1I office in Lisle, I1linois.
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the circumstances surrounding the
211 battery exhaust ventilation system event as described in Inspection Report
No. 50-456/95011(DRS); 50-457/95011(DRS).

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

orig s/b Wm. Axelson

W. L. Axelson, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Docket No. 50-456
Docket No. 50-457

cc: J. C. Brons, Vice President,

Nuclear Support

T. Tulnn, Station Manager

K. Bartes, Regulatory Assurance
Supervisor

D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory
Services Manager

Richard Hubbard

Nathan Schioss, Economist,
Office of the Attorney General

State Liaison Officer

Chairman, I11inois Commerce Commission |
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